
 
 

CENTRAL BANK OF SEYCHELLES 
 

Request for Information (RFI) 
 

for the 
 

Supply and Implementation 
 

of the 
 

Central Bank Core Banking System (CBCBS) 

 
In line with its Procurement Policy, the Central Bank of Seychelles (CBS) is extending the 

deadline for interested Vendors/Firms/Companies to submit their responses in terms of their 

interest, experience and capabilities in respect to the Request for Information (RFI) for the 

supply and implementation of a Core Banking System, issued on Friday 15th October 2021. 

 

The updated RFI document can be downloaded from the CBS website via the following link: 

https://www.cbs.sc/Procurement/TenderNotices.html. 

 

The new deadline for interested Vendors/Firms/Companies to submit their full response to the 

RFI is as follows: 

 

Closing Date 

Submission of full response to 

the RFI 

2.00 p.m. Seychelles time on Tuesday 14th December 

2021  

 

For any clarification on the RFI, please contact Mr Mike Tirant on Tel: (+248) 4282120 / 

Email: mike.tirant@cbs.sc, or Mr Hansel Elizabeth on Tel: (+248) 4282070 / Email: 

hansel.elizabeth@cbs.sc, or Mr Russel Moustache on Tel: (+248) 4282018 / Email: 

russel.moustache@cbs.sc, Monday to Friday from 8.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. 
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